EDENTON-CHOWAN BOARD OF EDUCATION 
JOHN A. HOLMES PROGRAM AREA COMMITTEE

Monday, June 2, 2008, 5:00 pm

D.F. Walker Elementary School

M I N U T E S
The Edenton-Chowan Board of Education and the Program Area committee for the renovations for John A. Holmes High School met on Monday, June 2, 2008, 5:00 pm, D.F. Walker Elementary School with the following present:  Gene Jordan, John Guard, Gil Burroughs, Jean Bunch, Win Dale, Ricky Browder, Bob Turner, Jay Swicegood, Bill Moore, Amy Asbell, Robbie Laughton, Linda Rutenkroger, Nelle Hyatt, Bill Linton, Brad Bass, Linda Hobbs, Karen Tynch, Rob Boyce, Kerri Albertson, Allan Smith, Jim Copeland and representatives from Moseley Architects, and Harriet Sawyer.
On May 7-8, 2008 the Board of Education and the Program Area Committee reviewed several options for the redesign/renovations of the high school.  Based on comments from those meetings, Moseley Architects presented an additional drawing for the group to review.  The group reviewed the preliminary drawings that Moseley Architects presented.  The group discussed student, staff, and bus parking.  Other items discussed was the process that would be used for phasing of the project, demolition of parts of the building, and placement of students while the project is constructed.  An estimated timeline of 3 to 4 years was given for completion of the project with this drawing.  After discussion the group agreed on 2 concepts for the architects to begin a feasibility study and cost estimates: (1) cost for project with all new construction; and (2) cost of project with renovation of existing building with additions.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 pm.






Respectfully submitted,






Gene Jordan, Chairman






Allan T. Smith, Secretary

